
Dear Parents, 

What a lovely first week! Children have settled in really well and it has been a pleasure to visit the 

children in their classrooms. Time seems to fly so quickly that I wanted to give you a few diary dates 

but please remember that the school calendar, which you can access via the website, is always 

updated regularly. 

On the week of the 21st October, we would like to invite you in to hear some songs and a little about 

learning in our Rock, Rhythm and Rhyme assemblies: 

Monday 21st October: 

Year 3 9.00 a.m. 

Year 4 10.30 a.m. 

Year 1 2.30 p.m. 

Tuesday 22nd October: 

Year 6 9.00 a.m.  

Year 5 10.30 a.m. 

Year 2 2.30 p.m. 

Wednesday 23rd October: 

Reception 2.30 p.m. 

 

We know that you will also be keen to hear how your child has settled into the new academic year 

and so we have brought Parent’s evening forward as some parents felt it was a little late last year. 

Please remember that we have additional evening for parents whose children are on the SEN 

register (or who want to discuss their needs) and we are also happy for parents to make 

appointments (through the school office) to see teachers at a different time. 

Parent’s Evening will be Tuesday 22nd October 

We will be adding some additional dates for specific year group events but just so that we are 

prepared for Christmas, children will be performing on the following dates and times: 

Monday 16th December  

Reception 9.00 a.m. 

Tuesday 17th December  

Year 2 9.00 a.m. and Year 1 2.15p.m. 

Wednesday 18th December  

Year 3 9.00 a.m. and Year 4 2.15p.m. 

Thursday 19th December  

Year 6 9.00 a.m. and Year 5 2.15p.m. 



Friday 20th December- Special Visitor and class parties 

 

Please remember to check the school calendar regularly. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs. Middleton 


